PAUL DUDLEY WHITE, M. D. JUL 19 1965

CONSULTATION BY APPOINTMENT

July 14, 1965

Dear Ancel:

At last I have had a chance to read the contributions to the April number of the American Journal of Cardiology, and I want to thank you for your interesting contribution and that excellent photograph taken in Calabria. It was nice of you to write as you did.

BOSTON, MASS.

With best wishes to you and Margaret from Ina and myself,

Sincerely yours,

Dr. Ancel Keys University of Minnesota Minneapolis, Minnesota